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Karlson Published in DuPage County Bar Journal 
 
Attorney Keith Karlson wrote an article published in the June 2010 edition of the 
DuPage County Bar Journal, “The Brief.”  The article was entitled, Balancing a Public 
Employer’s Right to Know Against a Public Employee’s Right to Remain Silent: 
An Analysis of Garrity and its progeny.  Mr. Karlson also served as co-editor of the 
June 2010 edition of The Brief. 
 
Details of the brief can be seen at: http://www.dcbabrief.org/vol220610art3.html 
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